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Association of American Law Schools 

Section on Aging and the Law  

 

Call for Proposals for the 2024 AALS Annual Meeting 

Washington, D.C. 

January 3-6, 2024 

 

Program: Preparing for the Demands of an Aging Population 

 

The Aging and the Law Section invites presentation proposals for our program “Preparing for 

the Demands of an Aging Population” at the AALS 2024 Annual Meeting. We are delighted that 

the program is co-sponsored by the Law, Medicine, and Health Care Section, the Disability Law 

Section, the Poverty Law Section, and the Antitrust and Economic Regulation Section.   

 
The United States is undergoing a demographic transformation with a rapidly aging population. 
A robust discussion of the experiences of older adults and how law can promote healthy and 
equitable aging is critical.  
 
We seek presentation proposals that relate to preparing for the demands of an aging population. 
Such topics may include, but are not limited to: 

• Voting rights in long-term care institutions; 
• Effects of private equity on health care; 
• Housing and long-term care options for older Americans; and 
• Workforce development for an aging population. 

 
Submission Instructions 
 
Presentation proposals should include the following:  

1. Name, title, law school affiliation, contact information; 
2. A title for your proposed presentation; and  
3. A short description of your presentation (no more than 300 words). 

 
Please submit proposals by Friday, June 30, 2023, to the program organizers by emailing 
Section Chair Joan Foley at jfoley@tourolaw.edu.  
 
The call for presentation proposals is also attached. Please let us know if you have any 
questions. We look forward to receiving your proposals.  
 
Thank you.  
 
Section Officers: 
 

mailto:jfoley@tourolaw.edu
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Joan Foley 
Chair 
jfoley@tourolaw.edu 
 
Tara Sklar 
Chair Elect 
trsklar@arizona.edu 
 
Kendall Kerew 
Secretary 
kkerew@gsu.edu 
 
Ann Marie Marciarille 
Treasurer 
marciarillea@umkc.edu 
 


